
Student Update Lusungu Moyo April 2025 

 

What a lovely journey I had in my 4th semester (my final semester of year 2)! It was incredibly 

interesting and marvelous. My journey began in October 2024 and concluded on March 30, 2025. 

We commenced with classroom learning, focusing on essential modules such as School Health, 

Occupational Health, Community Diagnosis, Family Planning, Theater Nursing, and Gynecology. 

Following our classroom learning, we embarked on practical training in the community for 4 weeks, 

followed by 2 weeks of School Health training, and culminating in 2 weeks of Occupational Health 

training. 

After completing our community health training, we proceeded to hospital practice. I was assigned to 

Queen Elizabeth Hospital for 11 weeks, where I gained invaluable practical experience. I was exposed to 

numerous clients and patients with diverse conditions, which greatly enhanced my learning. 

My practical experience commenced with 4 weeks in Family Planning, followed by 4 weeks in 

Gynecology, and concluded with theater nursing for 3 weeks, then I was back on campus on March 7, 

2025. Upon completing my practical experience, I returned to school for examinations. 

Currently, I am eagerly awaiting my examination results, which are expected to be released within the 

next week. On April 7, 2025, I will commence my 3rd year (5th semester) while awaiting my examination 

results. 

I am at a loss for words when I reflect on the opportunities that Istepup has provided me. I am grateful 

to be an Istepup scholar. May the Almighty God bless the Istepup team. 

 



 



 

 


